# Milldene Primary School

# Newsletter



## Friday 9th September 2025

Dear Families,

Welcome back to the new school year! It has been lovely welcoming the children back to school after the summer break. We hope that you had an enjoyable summer.

This week, it has been great to see the children settling in so well, full of motivation and enthusiasm for the new academic year. We look forward to a fun-filled term ahead full of wonderful learning and growth.

Best wishes,

Mrs Coxhead

#### **Arbor**

We would like to thank all our parents and carers for your patience and understanding as we introduce our new school management information system Arbor.

We know that transitions like these can come with a few teething problems and we appreciate your support as we work to streamline communication and improve the way we manage school information. Arbor will help us provide a more efficient and user-friendly experience for families and we are excited about the benefits it will bring.





#### Welcome

A very warm welcome to the new members of staff who have joined Milldene Primary School this week. Welcome to Miss Stubbs who is our Reception Class Teacher; Miss Boorman who is teaching Year 1 and Mrs Richards who is our new LSA based in Year 2.

### **PE Days**

Please see the additional sheet, which is being sent with this newsletter for the PE days for this half term. Please make sure that the correct PE kit is worn on your child's PE day and that earrings are removed.



#### Clubs

On the additional sheet, there are also details of the after school clubs, which have been arranged so far. Other clubs will be offered and details shared soon.

**Milldene Primary School** 

'Living and Learning Together'

kindness respect curiosity